October 31, 2012

Cotbin Davis

Cletk of the Coutt
Michigan Supreme Court
P.O. Box 30052

Lansing, MI 48909

RE: ADM File No. 2012-15 — Proposed Administrative Order No. 2012-XX
(proposed implementation of trial court performance measures)

Dear Clerk Davis:

At its October 9, 2012 meeting, the Executive Committee of the State Bar of Michigan
considered the above rule amendment published for comment. In its review, the
Committee considered a tecommendation from the Civil Procedure & Courts Committee.
The Committee voted unanimously to take no position but request the opportunity for
mnput on specific performance standards before they are implemented.

We thank the Court for the opportunity to convey the Bat’s position.

Sincerely,

W

Janet K. Welch
Executive Director

cc: Anne Boomer, Administrative Counsel, Michigan Supreme Court
Bruce A. Courtade, President



